
Hello there!  



My name is Rebecca May, and I’m going to be your RA this

year! My pronouns are she/her/hers. This is my second year
as the 14th-floor RA in the 162 building! I’m from Iowa and I'm
a junior studying painting, drawing, and art teacher education. 

 
At SAIC, my favorite thing to do is to get an iced coffee

from the Sharp cafeteria, spend a couple hours painting in the
280 studios, and take a long walk by Lake Michigan. I also love

gallery hopping, swimming, cooking pasta dinners, reading
comic books, and chilling at home with my cat. I'm so excited
to learn about your own art practice, hobbies, and passions!



As your RA, I'm here to support you throughout the school

year. I want to make sure that you feel comfortable living in
the residence halls. I’m here to help you find school resources
and solve any problems that you might have. I’ll be meeting
with you one-on-one, and hosting some fun activities on the
14th floor! Overall, my goal as an RA is to make everyone in

162 feel safe and accepted.  



If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please
email me at rmay1@saic.edu.  I'm always free to chat!  
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